
 

 

Feedback: COVID-19 psycho-social support task team 
 

A task team was formed as a monitoring tool for the provision of trauma counselling for healthcare 

workers who suffer from depression and anxiety caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. A task team 

meeting was convened on 15 February 2021. Parties agreed to establish a comprehensive template that 

will be used to assess and monitor the counselling support services provided at various health institutions 

and the impact thereof. 

 

The PSA requests that PSA Provincial Structures submit reports on which health institutions provide 

counselling support services in this regard and those that do not to allow the Council to intervene. Kindly 

submit this information to the PSA Chief Negotiator at peter.mngomezulu@psa.co.za by 24 February 

2021.   

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are affected or infected by 

COVID-19 a safe and speedy recovery and submit heartfelt condolences for employees who 

passed on because of the pandemic. 

 

 

GENERAL MANAGER 
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